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Warm regards,

 
Ana Claudia Harten, Ph.D., CCC-SLP
MSHA President

After a thorough review of  our financial position, the board and I concluded that difficult, yet necessary, decisions were required. These choices
were made with careful deliberation and with the goal of  preserving MSHA’s mission, values, and ability to serve its members.

Key decisions include:

Transition to Self-Management: MSHA will no longer be working with our current management company, with the contract ending on June
30th, 2025. We are shifting to a self-managed model. The updated MSHA contact information is now reflected in the newsletter and on our
website.

2026 Conference Update: Due to financial constraints, the in-person 2026 conference in Detroit has been cancelled. We are actively exploring
alternative formats, including the possibility of  a virtual conference on March 19–20, 2026.  More information to come.

We understand that change can be challenging. Please rest assured that every decision has been guided by our commitment to the long-term
health and stability of  MSHA. We are focused on building a solid foundation for future growth.

I want to extend my sincere gratitude to our board members for their dedication and volunteer service. As we move into a self-managed structure,
your contributions will be more important than ever, and they are deeply appreciated.

We will continue to keep you informed and welcome your thoughts, questions, and support as we navigate this transition together. Your active
engagement in the association will be fundamental for MSHA to overcome these challenges and thrive in the years ahead. 

Thank you for your understanding and continued commitment to MSHA.

Dear MSHA Members,

I hope this message finds you well and that you're able to
enjoy some relaxing time this  summer.

I am writing to update you on the current financial situation of
our association and to  outline key measures being taken to
ensure our long-term sustainability.

MSHA has been navigating financial challenges that have
developed over time. Since taking office in March of  2025,
I’ve prioritized addressing these issues directly with
transparency and a strong commitment to protecting the
future of  our association. 



Calling all MSHA members who are
working in a school setting! 

Your Public Schools Committee would love to know what's going
well in your local settings, what barriers exist, and how MSHA
can make your workloads a little lighter. 

Please take 5 minutes to complete our Spring survey and let us
know what you need:

 https://forms.gle/BsixpiK4CNJ8bCrr7 .

Thank you for all of  the ways you support your students and
families everyday!  

02

Advocacy & 

Legislative Updates

July / August 2025
Newsletter

Vol. 50, Number 9

Coming soon! MSHA CE Library!
MSHA is currently
developing on-demand
Webinars to keep you
informed on the latest
trends and help with
your CE needs. 

Look for more
information to be
announced very shortly!

Federal Updates:
Click the links for important information and
resources from ASHA: Executive Orders
Impacting Audiology and Speech-Language
Pathology & 2025 ASHA Public Policy Agenda.

State of Michigan Updates:
SB 230 calls for up to $20,000,000 in 2025-2026
for LETRS (Language Essentials for Teachers of
Reading and Spelling) professional learning for
educators in pre-K, kindergarten, grades 1-3, and
additional elementary school educators and pre-K
to grade 12 certificated special education
personnel with endorsements in learning
disabilities, emotional impairments, or speech and
language impairments. 
SB 180 maintains unit rates in effect from FY2020
for medical consultants performing disability
determination services, including SLPs.
HB 4484 modifies coverage policies for SLPs.

https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/forms.gle/BsixpiK4CNJ8bCrr7__;!!KDBJ75Mt!bf4Caei-yMnp8tZdgY45Vdvc6muxs7MnaBEk6Ls3DJkX2r2WUmjk5IJjZvvoYa-Qn_vVbetM03JvImKVhmTu41SpT6ZJA-z9TWb2$
https://www.asha.org/advocacy/executive-orders-impacting-audiology-and-speech-language-pathology/?utm_source=asha&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=gapp021225
https://www.asha.org/advocacy/executive-orders-impacting-audiology-and-speech-language-pathology/?utm_source=asha&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=gapp021225
https://www.asha.org/advocacy/executive-orders-impacting-audiology-and-speech-language-pathology/?utm_source=asha&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=gapp021225
https://www.asha.org/advocacy/2025-advocacy-priorities-for-audiologists-and-speech-language-pathologists/
https://www.legislature.mi.gov/Bills/Bill?ObjectName=2025-SB-0230
https://www.legislature.mi.gov/documents/2025-2026/billengrossed/Senate/htm/2025-SEBS-0180.htm
https://www.legislature.mi.gov/Bills/Bill?ObjectName=2025-HB-4484&QueryID=170802949
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MSHA Outstanding 
Health Care Clinician Award
Nominate a deserving clinician for statewide recognition! 

Visit MSHA Awards for more info and to complete a nomination form.

Deadline: August 1, 2025

When: Tuesday, July 15   from 12pm-1:30pm.th

Purpose: Offer providers an opportunity to
discuss Fee-for Service (FFS) Medicaid policy
concerns and issues.

Here is the link for the official Medicaid L-Letter
 

Providers interested in attending this virtual
meeting may register by emailing their name,
email address, organization/office name, and
telephone number to Adriena Hall at
krulhalla@michigan.gov.

 

Support Our Mission

Your donation helps us connect, empower, and advance
our community through meaningful programs, advocacy,

and resources. Every gift makes a difference - 
thank you for supporting our work!

Check donations can be sent to:

MSHA

P.O. Box 45, Buchanan, MI 49107-9998

To make a donation via credit card, please scan the
QR code below

The Michigan Speech-Language-Hearing Association (MSHA) is
a tax-exempt 501(c)(6) organization, EIN 23-7179613. Contributions

to MSHA are not tax-deductible. No goods or services will be
provided in exchange for the contribution.

MDHHS Therapy Provider 
Liaison Meeting 

https://www.michiganspeechhearing.org/awards_honors.php
https://www.michiganspeechhearing.org/docs/Numbered_Letter_L_25-28-Therapy_Liaison_Meeting_2.pdf
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Contact the Student Affairs
Committee with your

questions - We are here to
serve YOU!

Kathy Rigley:
Katherine.rigley@wmich.edu

mailto:Katherine.rigley@wmich.edu
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 The Michigan Speech-Language-Hearing
Association is looking for passionate volunteers
to support the mission of  our organization -
assistance, awareness, & advocacy in
communication sciences & disorders

Complete this survey to express your interest!

with MSHA – We Need You!Volunteer

Advertising space in the Michigan Speech-Language-Hearing Association (MSHA) e-newsletter is available as a service to our members and
the broader community. The inclusion of  any advertisement does not constitute an endorsement, recommendation, or promotion by MSHA of  any
company, organization, product, or service mentioned or advertised.

https://forms.gle/NC2ihpTLiCDb9czs5


P.O. Box 45, Buchanan, MI 49107-9998

General Inquiries: info@mislha.org
Conference Inquiries: conference@mislha.org
CE-Related Inquiries: CEAdmin@mislha.org

Executive Board & Advisory Assembly 

Contact Us Follow Us on Social Media
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Registration fees:
MSHA Member
$35.00 

Non-Member
$60.00 

Students 
$15.00

Register 
Now!

https://www.linkedin.com/company/mi-speech-language-hearing-association/about/
https://www.facebook.com/MISpeechLanguageHearingAssociation
http://x.com/MshaLang
https://www.instagram.com/mshalang/
mailto:info@mislha.org
mailto:conference@mislha.org
mailto:CEAdmin@mislha.org
https://www.michiganspeechhearing.org/executive_board_and_advisory_a.php
https://www.viethconsulting.com/members/evr/reg_event.php?orgcode=MSHA&evid=54770941
https://www.viethconsulting.com/members/evr/reg_event.php?orgcode=MSHA&evid=54770941
https://www.viethconsulting.com/members/evr/reg_event.php?orgcode=MSHA&evid=54770941

